
Dear Mukul Madhav Foundation,

I am thrilled to share this testimonial to express our profound gratitude for 
the support provided by the Mukul Madhav Foundation in uplifting the 
the livelihood of rural women through the establishment of stitching and
 tailoring center. This partnership has had a profound impact on the lives of 
countless women, empowering them to become financially stronger and 
independent.

For over a year, the stitching and tailoring center has been a beacon of 
hope for women in the community. Through this initiative, women have gained 
valuable skills and training, allowing them to generate income to support their 
families and afford school fees for their children. Currently, there are approximately 20 women and girls
undergoing training, honing their expertise in producing a wide range of high-quality products.

The items created by these talented women, including blouses with puff, potli bags, salwar kameez, kurta
pajamas, shopping bags, aprons, pants and shirts, falls, and pico, and even country flags, have found their
way to various esteemed foundations such as ISCON Varanasi, Jalans Group, Omega+ hospital, and many
more. Their craftsmanship has been widely appreciated and has created opportunities for economic
growth and entrepreneurship within the community.

Moreover, this collaboration has extended its impact beyond livelihood enhancement. Mukul Madhav
Foundation has supported in us helping the community by providing meals to sadhus in Varanasi, ensuring
their devotion and spiritual practice continue without the burden of hunger. Through this initiative, we
have been able to feed 1,000 sadhus every week, fostering a sense of compassion and service within the
community.

Hope trainer Bhavna Pathak highlights that the stitching and tailoring center has significantly elevated the
living standards of the women involved. They have gained a sense of pride, self-reliance, and confidence in
their abilities. The center has not only provided them with additional income but has also sparked the spirit
of entrepreneurship, as many women now bring in their own orders and expand their economic
opportunities.

We are immensely grateful to the Mukul Madhav Foundation for their unwavering support and belief in our
vision. The impact of this collaboration has been transformative, empowering women and nurturing a
sustainable and inclusive community. Together, we are making a meaningful difference in the lives of those
in need.

Once again, we extend our deepest appreciation to the Mukul Madhav Foundation for their invaluable
support and for creating opportunities for women to thrive. We are honored to be associated with such a
remarkable organization and look forward to further collaboration in the future.

Warm regards,

Divyanshu Upadhyay
Secretary
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